ALAMEDA COUNTY

HEALTH CARE SERVICES O)
O=
AGENCY =
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director ,
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
! Alameda, CA 94502-6577
August 31, 1999 (510) 567-6700
StID # 4031 (510) 337-9335 (FAX)

Mr. Robert Saunders
Oakland-Alameda County Coliseum
7000 Coliseum Way

Oakland CA 94621

SECOND NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Re: Work Plan for Site Characterization at 7000 Coliseum Way, Oakland CA 94621

Dear Mr. Saunders:

Our office initially wrote to you in my April 6, 1999 letter following the removal of the 1000
gallon gasoline tank from the north Coliseum parking lot. Because of the initial gasoline and
gasoline components found in soil and groundwater, our office requested a work plan for
additional site investigation. On July 1, 1999, our office again requested for this work plan in a
Notice of Violation. To date, our office has yet to receive the requested work plan. Please
submit this report to our office within 30 days or no later than October 1, 1999. Ina past
conversation you assured me that you were going to attend to this request.

Please be advised that this request for technical report is pursuant to the requirements of Wal_:er
Code and the Health and Safety Code and the failure to submit the requested report may subject
the Oakland Coliseum to civil liability.

You may contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

e Weis g
Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: B. Chan, files
Ms. J. Duerig, Alameda County District Attorney Office
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ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

(510) 567-6700

November 4, 1999 (510) 337-9335 (FAX)
StID # 4031

Mr. Robert Saunders
Oakland-Alameda County Coliseum
7000 Coliseum Way

Oakland CA 94621

FINAL NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Dear Mr. Saunders:

Our office has requested twice previously that a work plan be submitted to our office to
investigate the gasoline tank fuel release from the former 1000 gallon tank on the north Coliseum
parking lot. The first letter was dated April 6, 1999 and the most recent one dated July 1, 1999.
The last letter requested that a work plan be submitted by October 1, 1999. I have since had a
conversation with you assuring compliance. I have also received assurances from Mr. Frank
Goldman of GeoSolv projecting delivery of your work plan, however, to date our office has not
received the requested report.

Therefore, you are requested to provide an appropriate work plan to our office within 30 days or
no later than December 6, 1999. The failure to submit the requested report will cause referral of
this case to the District Attorney Office for possible enforcement.

You may contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

gdmzya M Clgp_

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist

C: B. Chan, files
Ms. J. Duerig, Alameda County District Attorney Office
FNOV7000




